My name is Meghan Rymel, and I am a recent graduate from Fort Towson High School in Oklahoma. I want to thank the 11th Armored Cavalry Veterans of Vietnam and Cambodia Scholarship Committee for awarding me this scholarship. Receiving this scholarship will create a foundation for getting me closer to my career goals without having to go into debt to begin my future career. As you know, tuition costs are on the rise, and as a child of public-school teachers, finances are limited. This scholarship means I can stay on campus where I can be closer to extracurricular activities, access help at tutoring and mentoring centers, and participate in clubs and societies offering networking opportunities. Thanks to your generous support, I will be able to work fewer hours so that I can spend more time focusing on my studies.  Thank you for your belief in my hard work and my potential for success in the future. 
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